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The statistics for the manuscript entitled, “Feasibility and safety of cryoballoon ablation for atrial 
fibrillation in patients with congenital heart disease”, albeit purely descriptive, were reviewed by a 
member of the Biostatistics team from the Montreal Health Innovations Coordinating Centre 
(MHICC), Université de Montréal. 
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Professor of Medicine and Research Chair, Université de Montréal 
Director, Clinical Epidemiology and Outcomes Research, 
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